
Leadership Week Field Trip 

Friday, September 28th 

 

Leadership Week is from September 24th-28th.  Throughout the week students will 

engage in activities to learn more about the 7 Habits while completing leadership tasks 

around the school.  As a finale we want to synergize and celebrate with a field trip on 

the Chicago River.  Students are going to take the Wendella Architecture Boat Tour!  This 

year our theme for Theme Week is “Architecture”.  This experience will allow us to be 

proactive as we begin our learning by previewing the architecture of Chicago. 

 

Students will take the one and a half hour boat tour and then have lunch at a park in 

the city together.  They will need to bring a bag lunch and will need to be dressed 

appropriately, in layers, with good walking shoes.  Please send in $15 for the cost of the 

trip (cash or check made to Roycemore).  Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

 

When:​ ​Friday, September 28th​. Students will depart from school ​promptly at 8:45am​. 

We will return by 1:30pm. 

Cost:​ ​$15.00​ (cash or check made to Roycemore) 

How:​ We will take a bus together 

Students need to bring: 

-Bag lunch with a snack 

-Appropriate layers if it is cold on the boat 

-and wear their Roycemore shirt 

 

 


